
Thursday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
resumes on Thursday, February 1st. Adoration 
will be from 5:30–6:30 pm, and Reconciliation 

will be offered from 5:45–6:15 pm.



This Week at Christ the King 

Sunday 
Mass: 9, 11:15 AM, & 6:30 PM 
Middle School Youth Group: 10 AM — Rm 217 
High School Youth Group: 4:30 PM — St. Francis Xavier 

Monday 
Mass: 8:30 AM 
First Reconciliation Class: 6 PM — Romero Rm 
UM Classes Begin 

Tuesday 

Martha Ministry: 9 AM — Lower Center 
Mass: 12:15 PM & 5:15 PM 
UNite: 6:30 PM — Lower Center 

Wednesday 
Mass: 8:30 AM 
RCIA: 6:30 PM — Rm 217 
Choir Practice: 7 PM — Church 

Thursday 
Faith and Practice: 10:30 AM — Romero Rm 
Mass: 12:15 PM 

Friday 
Parish Office Closed 
Mass: 8:30 AM 
Middle School Retreat: 5 PM — St. Anthony’s 

Saturday 
Reconciliation: 4:30 PM 
Mass: 5:15 PM 
Parent’s Night Out: 6:15-9:30 PM 
CTK Movie Night-Moana: 7 PM — Lower Center

Offertory Collection: 
December 30-31, 2017 

Gratefully Received:      $6,916.00 
Weekly Goal:  $7,076.47 
Weekly Average:   $7,016.01 

Carroll College Scholarship 
All CTK high school seniors are eligible to 
apply for our parish scholarship of $1,000! 
This scholarship is funded by Carroll College 
in memory of the deceased priests of the 
Diocese of Helena. 

Applicant must be a student planning to 
attend Carroll for the fist time in the fall of 2018. 

If you’re interested, contact the parish office for an 
application: office@ctkmsla.org. The application is also available 
on the Carroll College website: carroll.edu. 

Applications are due to the parish office by February 1st. 

Follow us:

MASS ON CAMPUS 
Come celebrate the sacrament 

on Wednesdays at Noon  
in UC 207 starting again on 

Jan. 31st.

UNITE 
Gather with other students for 
dinner, fellowship, and prayer. 
Every Tuesday at 6 pm starting 

Jan. 23rd.

CATHOLICISM 401 
Discover the nuances and 

intricacies of the Catholic faith. 
Every Sunday night at 8 pm 

starting Jan. 28th

VOCATIONS RETREAT 
Explore the beautiful vocations 

open to us all, from priest/
religious to marriage. Feb. 

23-25th. More info to come.

Get involved with CCM this semester with these 
awesome opportunities! Watch for more events 

and retreats coming soon…



EXPLORATIONS  
& INQUIRY

Are you thinking about becoming a Catholic? Do 
you know someone who is interested in 

learning more about the Catholic faith? Please 
contact Avery Cavazos at 

averycavazos@yahoo.com or Patti Cassidy at 
pcassidy@ctkmsla.org. The next Explorations and 
Inquiry group meets this Sunday, January 28 at 

10:00 am for discussion and inquiry. 

Faith and Practice 
CTK’s Thursday discussion group. We meet every 

week at 10:30 am in the Romero Room.  
This week:  

The Friendship Force: 
A Description of One Visit to Another Country

Baptism Workshop Series 
For New and Expectant Parents-Starts this Sunday 

January 28th at Noon. 
Child care provided, please register on the 

‘Sacraments’ page on our website.

Keep in touch with us 
VIA EMAIL OR TEXT MESSAGE 
• Choose to receive updates from groups you’re 

interested in 
• Unsubscribe at any time 
• No spam ever, we promise

Text  
CTKMSLA to 

84576 
or head to 

Flocknote.com

Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time and talent to prepare, run, and clean up 
the two Journey retreats hosted at our parish. Your work has made room for the Holy Spirit 

to move in many beautiful ways. 
We are Grateful!

is there 
more to life 
than this?

The next Alpha session begins February 12.  
To register, go online to ctkmsla.org/alpha.

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT
MARCH 2-3, 2018

A two-day experience of living in the power and 
presence of the Holy Spirit.

For more information, contact Jerry Weber at 
721-6599, or the St. Anthony’s parish office.

Faith and Climate 
Action Montana 

Potluck Discussion 
Monday, January 28th, 6-8pm 

at UCC Church.   
Join us for an evening of sharing and reflection to 
consider how a “call to community” can help us find new 
resources that lessen the weight of despair and 
strengthen the connections among us, empowering us 
to continue to address the climate crisis and protect our 
planet. Please bring a dish to share.


